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… TO KEEP A TRADITION ... 

Following the great interest aroused by the last edition, we are very happy to propose 
it more and more motivated by the attention we want to draw to the women’s world 

by creating and dedicating to them an exclusive and unique event of its kind. 

The doubts and questions that we posed in the last edition, organized after more 
than 60 years, in labeling it as "re-enactment" confirmed to me the objective 

impossibility of going back to those times: we must therefore propose it again 
"remembering" and at the same time "updating" this beautiful and historic event. 

This is why we can’t recreate at 100% the atmosphere of those past times and also, 
we can’t assume the right to pass it of for that. 

This VII edition of the " INTERNATIONAL AUDAX FEMALE VESPA DRIVERS TEAM " is 
organized by V.C. Milano in a current and modern key with my personal intent to 

thank all our Vespa lovers, companions, wives, who have always worked to help us 
manage all Vespa events scheduled in recent years. 

Dear Vespa fans of all ages, NOW IT'S UP TO US TO WORK FOR THEM. 

Until now I want to thank who inspires me and who will help me during this 
challenge, first of all the Executive and the Members of the V.C. Milano, of the V.C. 
Bulciago, of the V.C. Ticino and V.C. Val d'Intelvi who will take part with me in this 

adventure. 

The President of V.C. Milano 
Carlo Bozzetti 

http://www.vespaclubmilano.it/
mailto:info@vespaclubmilano.it

	Following the great interest aroused by the last edition, we are very happy to propose it more and more motivated by the attention we want to draw to the women’s world by creating and dedicating to them an exclusive and unique event of its kind.
	The doubts and questions that we posed in the last edition, organized after more than 60 years, in labeling it as "re-enactment" confirmed to me the objective impossibility of going back to those times: we must therefore propose it again "remembering"...
	This is why we can’t recreate at 100% the atmosphere of those past times and also, we can’t assume the right to pass it of for that.
	This VII edition of the " International Audax Female Vespa Drivers Team " is organized by V.C. Milano in a current and modern key with my personal intent to thank all our Vespa lovers, companions, wives, who have always worked to help us manage all Ve...
	Dear Vespa fans of all ages, NOW IT'S UP TO US TO WORK FOR THEM.
	Until now I want to thank who inspires me and who will help me during this challenge, first of all the Executive and the Members of the V.C. Milano, of the V.C. Bulciago, of the V.C. Ticino and V.C. Val d'Intelvi who will take part with me in this adv...

